
From: Hannah Barclay
To: Walton Lisa
Subject: RE: Bats & Planning
Date: 08 April 2020 13:46:45

Thank you Lisa, please can we delay up to 10th July.

Many thanks, Hannah

From: Walton Lisa <Lisa.Walton@scilly.gov.uk> 
Sent: 08 April 2020 13:00
To: Hannah Barclay 
Cc: Paul Osborne <paul@sailscilly.com>
Subject: RE: Bats & Planning

Dear Hannah,

Thank you for getting back to me.  We are happy to extend the determination date up to 10th

July.  Please can you confirm whether you are agreeable to an Extension of Time up to that date?
A reply to this email is sufficient.

Alternatively you could look to withdraw the current application and re-submit (incurring no
further fee if resubmitted within 12 months) once all the information is in place. I would also
need written confirmation of this but again a reply to this email would be sufficient.

Regards
Lisa

From: Hannah Barclay < > 
Sent: 08 April 2020 12:04
To: Walton Lisa <Lisa.Walton@scilly.gov.uk>
Subject: Bats & Planning

Hi Lisa, please see email below from Darren.

Thanks

From: Darren Mason 
Sent: 08 April 2020 12:01
To: Hannah Barclay 
Subject: RE: Planning

Hi Hannah

Provisionally; we would recommend a 2nd emergence survey in mid-to late June.  If the survey
results suggest ‘likely absence’ then the report would be with you within 7-10 days after the final

survey.  So, I would say in this instance that the 1st week in July would be a sufficient extension. 
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If the survey results confirm presence then you could be looking at mid-winter i.e. December (to
include an EPS license application) at the earliest.  But this is a bridge that we can cross if it
comes to that.   

Let me know if you need any more information.

Darren Mason
Head Ranger
Isles of Scilly Wildlife Trust
Office: 01720 422153 Mobile: 07824564907

Charity and Company Limited by Guarantee: Isles of Scilly Wildlife Trust Limited            
Registered Charity No 1097807.  Registered Company No 04726698. 

www.ios-wildlifetrust.org.uk

   

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furl6.mailanyone.net%2Fv1%2F%3Fm%3D1jM9N3-0002AP-5E%26i%3D57e1b682%26c%3DckEPsmaGRQ8VBvJ2NqkYYClMYEEzz8BehruWv3E5fz_i_d41QOw_Bh5lF1Hi70xq2SJci3gCnV6mJn71UTGIFtVprClX-M3GBftybW1wyXYmboxSEsXlocHo_MeLq813hxwEzYjW_hubT8HIEuTHykpXPKBOEllx80XiWj1ezPySdetqS9GDEua5VrF-s-ssEwy8Alk94nciSwLirc5ZA4-4Ccvp2wWCCyR8EMLhyOph1L7VH1AETc-5ITK_XTRpIN1U6MM92Thjf08mbm7kKBfE0uZhU75IWeFFe8Yj9JOHlFcokg7xYJd8EwL58M0CwiXwNuf8RoY_1ZaOPLPolLXnCB5AxX3cFrXAI0NdkyqfLXdS_ssQEM9fGuPPqa-Q-Ij3-ZOUfpX6gvMkcAgdqSIQL30r1sLVXVhy2j13FhoJFC_nchozc_U0tq-bTBmT6dL-mD2OWMUpkyXW0Fa4kvf5WQ3BAaYpR5rQuppNJe-sPeCmFjNsVn99OOFlxWqt4jNiSLfR7FJpPygXl81wrlwcl3yZVgj-oARatQTQyl1F3CCLYA4AL2-hZhDIEe1478F97BRLVcvaRxu1wQxcvGgUhqQLJ3caWS_qXIgf3E4u9mD9fYtnxvmgw0_1tU8MZs6ouFaMjgrkh-w27D-JJVe274sgfrq4L5UabybO3S_mWzqOZxUFZLu2pk2-3nqMY9GY4zTZPYTBfYrICNE_ophBeJ0dKkj9qLsInAT-UWfsKDsXcQCmjRGDrvCKhal-mHEKQnML02dZQjzgVUc2QPTWSazQUlH9c5VEL9-lV0VFZUyCtt0V1pzbnzASNnKVdCffh7ejgy_nz_v8xRnE2a7E6n1QVVrxRRia0digxJf4CPGooJiQkrOEok5iqiufewWDw-08F29rDbaQLJjFnzhcuaAccrE8H-n2emqoMc7puwhb30YkZQqtXRnHj614SeNWLrsfEBqE5zOTgv08sbrlQXHD3izX8umFjooKHno&data=02%7C01%7CLisa.Walton%40scilly.gov.uk%7C47b45a8cc1ed4e158a4c08d7dbbad9ac%7Cefaa16aad1de4d58ba2e2833fdfdd29f%7C0%7C0%7C637219467897849574&sdata=2j8goRsryBc3SMoQXRFWtZO2LK3Pbw%2BkrSXrXgYyBUI%3D&reserved=0
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